
 

 

    

  

 

Notice  

 

This is to inform all concerned that regular classes at Vidyasagar College for Women will 

remain suspended on 13th and 14th May 2025 to facilitate the NAAC Peer Team Visit of 

Vidyasagar Metropolitan College.  

As both institutions share common infrastructure and premises, it has been deemed necessary 

to suspend academic activities on these two days to ensure smooth conduct of the visit. 

 

All are requested to cooperate accordingly. 
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